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Firstly, a huge well done to all the children in Year 3 who sang so 
enthusiastically at the Winter Bazaar yesterday! We were delighted 
that so many managed to take part and we thought they did a 
fantastic job. We were also very impressed with the huge variety of 
Christmas headgear on show! 
 
We have spent some time this week rehearsing for our Key Stage 2 
Christmas carol concert which takes place in St. Peter’s Church next 
Tuesday at 2pm and 6pm. As mentioned in the recent information 
letter, the children need to be at school in the evening by 5.50pm 
wearing their uniform unless they have been told otherwise. We 
anticipate that both concerts should last for approximately one hour. 
 
We walked down to the Methodist Church yesterday (in the rain and 
wind!) to hang our decorated stars on the Christmas tree there. Mr 
Hunter talked to the children about advent and we finished with a 
song for him. Photographs of the visit can be seen on the weekly 
newsletter and Twitter. 
 
Today was the final times table test of the term. Tests will resume on 
Friday 12th January 2018. 
There will be no further homework until next term. 
Next Friday (15th) is our whole school visit to the Pantomime in 
Newark. 
Outdoor P.E. will continue to take place every Thursday throughout 
the year. 
Finally, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 
continued support and to wish you all a very happy Christmas. We 
look forward to seeing you all again in 2018! 
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